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Date 

 

Who are you? 

 

Who is the Foreign 
National? 

 

Does the Foreign National 
Speak English? 

 

Does the Foreign National 
currently have an 
immigration attorney?  

 

Did the Foreign National 
have an immigration 
attorney? 

 

Names of prior attorneys & 
the states in which they 
practice law 

 

If the Foreign National had 
an immigration attorney 
before, does the Foreign 
National have his/her 
immigration file and/or the 
immigration CD/DVD? 

 

Is the Foreign National 
looking for an immigration 
attorney or a second 
opinion? 
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What is your relationship 
with the Foreign National? 

 

Phone Number 

 

Email 

 

Foreign National’s Country 
of Original 

 

Is the Foreign National in 
the US? If “NO” where is 
the Foreign National now? 

 

When did the Foreign 
National enter the US? 

 

What is the Foreign 
National’s current 
immigration status? 

 

Does the Foreign National 
have any immediate family 
in the US? 

 

What is the family’s status 
in the US? 
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Immigration Issue 

 

Immigration History 

 

Has the Foreign 
National every been 
arrested? 

 

On what charges? 

 

What is your goal 
in hiring Ms. Pai as 
your immigration 
attorney? 

 

 
 
A 30 minutes consultation by phone with Ms. Pai is $190 
 
An up to one hour consultation in person with Ms. Pai is $290 
 
If your consultation requires extensive document review prior to the consultation, the fee will 
depend on how many documents need to be reviewed prior to the consultation. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Susan Pai  
Attorney at Law* 
*Washington Bar#28483: Practice in Florida limited to Immigration & Nationality Law 
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